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 FRUMKIN TO JOIN FRANKLIN COUNTY AUDITOR’S OFFICE AS 

DATA CENTER CIO 

  

COLUMBUS, Ohio – Experienced business leader Adam Frumkin will join 

the Franklin County Auditor’s office as its Chief Information Officer, Auditor 

Michael Stinziano announced Monday. 

Frumkin has more than 20 years of experience in the public and private 

sectors, and has served on the board of Public Retirement Information 

Systems Management (PRISM). He is an adjunct professor at The Ohio State 

University and Ohio Dominican University and serves as a member of the 

MBA Advisory Board for Ohio Dominican. 

 

“I am excited to welcome Adam to our talented Franklin County Auditor’s 

office staff, and I’m proud of the outstanding team that we have assembled,” 

Stinziano said. 

 

Frumkin will join a leadership team including: 



  

Bethany Sanders serving as Director of Policy and Strategic Initiatives. 

Prior to joining the auditor's office Sanders was legal counsel to the Ohio 

Senate Democratic Caucus and previously worked for several years as part of 

the Ohio Council 8, AFSCME, AFL-CIO legal team. 

  

Monica Moran, serving as Director of Communications. Moran most 

recently served as a labor and communications strategist for the Ohio Nurses 

Association. Previously, Monica managed ProgressOhio and worked for more 

than a decade as the Public Affairs Director for SEIU District 1199. 

  

Valarie Johnson-Raimey as Director of Consumer Services. Valarie has 

more than 20 years of experience in state government, and worked under 

former Governor Ted Strickland, former Treasurer of State Kevin Boyce and 

most recently in the legislature for Rep. Fred Strahorn. 

  

In a bid to increase accountability, which was a campaign commitment, 

Auditor Stinziano created the new role of Open Government and Legal 

Services Manager, now filled by Gena Miller Shelton. Shelton has a Masters 

of Nonprofit Administration and earned her law degree from The Ohio State 

University. She has worked in a variety of nonprofit and public sector 

positions throughout her career. 

  

John Audet and Gretchen Green are serving as Co-Directors of Human 

Resources, bringing a new perspective on employee engagement to the 

Auditor’s office. Audet has over 30 years of Human Resources experience in 

various capacities within the State of Ohio including the Ohio Department of 

Transportation, Department of Administrative Services and the Department of 



Public Safety. Green most recently served as Human Resources Director for 

former Secretary of State Jennifer Brunner, and has  Masters degrees in both 

Public Administration and Labor Relations. 
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